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Newsletter – Spring term 2011
Welcome back – we hope you had a lovely break and are looking forward to this half term. The staff would like to say a very big thank you to everyone who gave cards and gifts at Christmas; they were very much appreciated.  We would also like to thank everyone for their support of the various fundraising activities. 
During this term we will be covering the following themes:

Spring term

4 January – 18 February 2011
Exploration 

HALF TERM – 21 -25 February 2010

28 February – 8 April 2011

Developing themes to be advised



LAST DAY OF TERM – Friday, 8 April 2011



RE-OPEN – Tuesday, 26 April 2011
Staff news

Edna and Andrea left at the end of last term and we wish them well in the future. Liz and Danielle have been appointed as their replacements and we have also appointed Rowena as additional support. They are all very welcome. An up to date picture gallery of staff is attached.
Fundraising

We raised £407.60 through our sponsored Christmas Tree game, £67.10 from Pyjama day, £113.80 from the Christmas raffle and £53.00 from the coffee morning. Thank you very much for your generosity. We will let you know how the money is to be spent in due course.
Telephone

Please note our telephone number: 020 8390 0011.

This number should be used for urgent/emergency calls only during pre-school open hours. At all other times and for non urgent matters, an answer phone will take your message and we will get back to you as soon as possible.
Our website is www.noaksark-preschool.org.uk and you can e mail us at info@noahsark-preschool.org.uk. Please check regularly for dates and updated information.
Cars/Parking
There are still a number of Noah’s Ark parents driving onto the site increasing the risk to all our children. Please note that the driving of vehicles on the parish grounds is forbidden between the hours of 8.30am - 9.10am and 2.30pm - 3.30pm. We would also request that you do not drive onto the site at midday pick up /drop off time and be extra vigilant if driving outside these times as children of various ages are often on site during the school day. Please help us to protect your children.
Clothing/borrowed clothing

A number of items of clothing have been borrowed and not returned. As you will appreciate, we need a supply of spare clothes so would be grateful if you could check your cupboards and return any Noah’s Ark items. Also, please ensure that all items brought into Noah’s Ark are labeled with your child’s name.
Illness/staffing arrangements

Children have been arriving at Noah’s Ark when they are obviously not well. Please do not send your children in if you suspect they are not well as illness spreads very quickly in this environment. If staff become ill it could lead to the closure of the setting at very short notice. 
Adverse weather/emergency closure
In the event of adverse weather we will do our best to update the website regarding emergency closures. A copy of our staffing contingency plan is on the notice board in the foyer.
Learning Journey and Parent/Teacher interviews

Please return your child’s Learning Journey as soon as possible as it is required for updating and please note that Parent/Teacher interviews will be arranged for after half term. Details to follow.
Parent questionnaire

Attached a parent questionnaire which we would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to complete and return asap.

Noah’s Ark School fund

We ask all parents to contribute to our school fund to help with the payment for consumables throughout the year such as fruit, tissues, toilet paper, cookery items, cleaning materials etc. We would be grateful for your contribution of £20.00 for the spring term as soon as possible. An envelope is attached for your convenience.
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